
ATTENTION VISITORS! EFFECTIVE 1/21/2022 GOVERNOR HOGAN HAS 

MANDATED THAT ALL VISITORS MUST PROVIDE NOTICE OF A NEGATIVE 

COVID TEST WITHIN 72 HOURS OF VISITATION!  

PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT HAS ALSO TOLD US 

THAT IF THERE IS NOT PROOF OF A NEGATIVE TEST YOU CANNOT VISIT! 

IF YOU DO NOT HAVE DOCUMENTATION OF THIS NEGATIVE TEST RESULT-

YOU CANNOT VISIT! 

IF YOU HAVE AN AT HOME TEST RESULT IT MUST HAVE YOUR NAME AND 

DATE WITHIN 72 HOURS OF VISITATION ON IT 

DO NOT BRING THE TEST KIT TO THE FACILITY-A PHOTO OF THE TEST 

RESULT IS NECESSARY  

IF IT IS MORE THAN 72 HOURS OR IT DOES NOT HAVE YOUR NAME AND 

DATE ON IT-YOU CANNOT VISIT! 

UNFORTUNATELY, WE DO NOT HAVE SUFFICIENT QUANTITIES OF TEST 

KITS TO PROVIDE THIS SERVICE FOR YOU! 

WE ARE BEING ASKED TO FOLLOW THE STATE HEALTH DEPARTMENT AND 

PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT GUIDELINES 

WE CONTINUE TO TEST OUR EMPLOYEES TWICE A WEEK FOR COVID AND 

OUR RESIDENTS ONCE A WEEK FOR COVID 

I APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE BUT IF WE DO NOT FOLLOW 

THESE GUIDELINES WE WILL INCUR CITATIONS AND FINES!  

SINCERELY      

BARRY GROFIC     ADMINISTRATOR 

 


